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To the point- This appears to be a feel-good measure for local developers, and an 

end-run around Oregon land use law. I would have to be shown the shortage of land 

inside the state’s UGBs and a shortage of Measure 49 lots outside UGBs. Given the 

lack of infrastructure on most State lands, there doesn’t seem to be anything 

“affordable” about it either. 

 

Please return to the drawing board. 


